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Paediatric Department 
 

Adrenaline auto-injectors (AAI) in 
school  
 

Dear school…………………………………………………………….. 

 

The following child………………………………………………….. has been 
prescribed 2 adrenaline auto-injectors (AAI) today as part of their allergy 
management plan. Please see the allergy action plan which parents have 
been given today. 

 

We have advised that 2 AAIs are carried at all times.  

 

In addition, as part of the Spare Pens in Schools initiative, the Paediatric 
Allergy Clinic would like to signpost you to the following link for information 
on obtaining spare AAI devices: https://www.sparepensinschools.uk/for-
schools/legislation/ 

 

Best wishes, 

 

UHCW Paediatric Allergy Clinic  

 

Email for UHCW allergy team: childrensallergy@uhcw.nhs.uk   
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The Trust has access to interpreting and translation services. If you need 
this information in another language or format, please contact 0247 696 
7215 and we will do our best to meet your needs. 

 

The Trust operates a smoke free policy. 

 

Did we get it right? 

We would like you to tell us what you think about our 
services. This helps us make further improvements and 
recognise members of staff who provide a good service. 

Have your say. Scan the QR code or visit: 
www.uhcw.nhs.uk/feedback  
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